
Flipkart  Big  Billion  Days
Sale will start from October
16
Flipkart Big Billion Days Sale will finally start to provide
huge amounts of discounts and offers. The sale will last from
October 16 to October 21. During the sale, lots of deals,
discounts, and offers on a wide range of products are provided
by the e-commerce giant. 

Though  the  sale  will  begin  on  October  16,  Flipkart  Plus
members will get a sale offer on October 15. Flipkart has made
a list of offers on its official website and disclosed that
the lowest prices will be available only till 2 am and new
deals will be provided at 12 am, 8 am and 4 pm. 

Besides that, SBI cardholders will get a 10 percent instant
discount offer. Flipkart will also offer no-cost EMI options
on Bajaj Finserv EMI Cards and other leading bank credit and
debit cards on a variety of items such as TVs, smartphones,
speakers, cameras, smartwatches, among others. The customers
can also use their Paytm Wallet and Paytm UPI for paying their
purchases with additional cashback.

Kalyan Krishnamurthy, CEO – Flipkart Group, announced that The
Big Billion Days will introduce some brands and collections
which were never seen before, for this festive season.

Flipkart Big Billion Days sale will provide discounts on a
wide  range  of  products  such  as  smartphones,  fashion
accessories,  accessories,  electronics,  and  much  more.  

On their teaser page, Flipkart announced that the Poco M2 Pro
will be available at a starting price of Rs. 12,999 in this
sale. The flagship LG G8X with dual-screen support and the
Realme C12 will be available at Rs. 19,990 and Rs. 7,999
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respectively. 

The Infinix Hot 9 Pro will be delivered at Rs. 9,499. Laptops
belonging to Acer, HP, Asus, Apple will be available at 60
percent off. 32-inch TVs will start from Rs. 10,999 and 4K TVs
will start from Rs. 19,999 during the sale.


